
Pennsylvania now has laws in place that requires many employees and 
volunteers who work around children to obtain background checks. This has 

generated a lot of questions over whom it applies to and how it works.

October 8, 2015 • 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.
Encore Experiences

312 Alumni Avenue
Harleysville, PA 19438

Senator Bob Mensch and Representative Marcy 
Toepel will be hosting a seminar to allow constituents the  
opportunity to learn more about the new child protection 
legislation and who it applies to. This event will feature 
special guest speaker Mr. Mark Davis, Human Service  
Representative Supervisor, from the Pennsylvania  
Department of Human Services’ Philadelphia office. 

Please RSVP by October 7th by either calling
Senator Mensch’s office at 215-541-2388 or
Representative Toepel’s office at 610-323-3299

Child Protection 
Background Check Seminar


